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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

21/03/2023  21:44:402022/5568/P OBJ Ms Knights We object to the plans for a 44 room hotel and the height of the building. This is due to the impact on the land, 

loss of light, loss of privacy, noise, pollution, and nuisance to our home and that of our surrounding 

neighbours.

A full formal objection was sent to planning@camden.gov.uk on 20th March 2023.
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